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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Has the department allocated any administered funding to support measures under the Stolen 

Generations Working Partnership? If not, why not? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Stolen Generations Working Partnership is primarily about engaging the Stolen 

Generations organisations and relevant Government agencies to address issues by working in 

partnership.  The Department organises and facilitates biannual forums and interagency 

meetings that create an opportunity to address issues raised.  All members of the partnership 

are encouraged to pursue resolution to issues raised through ongoing direct contact with the 

relevant agency or organisation.  

 

A number of specific projects under the Stolen Generations Working Partnership have been 

supported through the Indigenous Community Strategic Investment Fund.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


